Facility Name: St. Ansgar Water Supply                       PWSID#: 6673016 
Date: March 22, 2021
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

MONITORING VIOLATION OF THE WATER TESTING SCHEDULE

Our water system violated a drinking water standard(s) over the past year. Even though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct these situations. 
We, the St. Ansgar Public Water Supply are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During January 2021                                                    we did not monitor or test One Sample for Coliform Bacteria and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do currently.

What Happened? What is being done?

There was a miscommunication with the lab that does the testing for the City. The lab has taken responsibility for this and the communication problem has been corrected. We have continued to test and monitor for bacteria, all samples taken have been absent for bacteria. We apologize for any inconvenience.
For more information, please contact AJ Stone 641-430-1410 or Mitch Hanson 641-390-1378.
